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GSHH Veterans Day Patch

Thank a veteran and earn a Veterans Day fun-patch. There
are two ways to earn your patch! Color the poster below
and display it in a window at home. Or, write a letter to a
veteran and mail it. You can also do both!

Click on: https://girlscoutshh.wufoo.com/forms/zwvwccg07ilthj/
to order your patch or call your local GSHH shop. Patches
are $1.25 each.

Letters to veterans can be mailed to:

FDR Campus
2094 Albany Post Rd.
Montrose, NY 10548

Attn: Voluntary Service

Please do not include any personal information on the
letter such as your name or troop number.


https://girlscoutshh.wufoo.com/forms/zwvwccg07ilthj/

Happy Veterans Day from a Girl Scout!
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Dear Veteran,
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